


MINUTES OF PATIENT PARTICIPATION GROUP SESSION

HELD ON THURSDAY 20 FEBRUARY 2020
Present:
Patients x 2



Brian Doyle, Practice Manager



Dawn Dennison, Administrative Assistant

Brian began the meeting by welcoming Paul and Jill and thanked them for attending.

· MINUTES FROM PREVIOUS MEETING

Approved

· FRIENDS AND FAMILY UPDATE

The feedback was largely very positive and encouraging.

There is a patient survey on the website which is still ongoing but mid-updates also seem positive.

· TELEHEALTH AND VIDEO APPOINTMENTS

This has been met with approval and is generally appreciated by patients.

· PRIMARY CARE NETWORKS 

Our PCN has employed a pharmacist and two Primary Care Link Workers. The Pharmacist will be seeing patients for medication reviews. The role of the Primary Care Link Workers is still being confirmed but they will be helping patients with social issues such as housing, loneliness and benefits.

AOB

· General discussion regarding pharmacies. Brian stated we have very good working relationships with our local pharmacies.

Staffing update: Dr Truefitt is now back to work and hopefully Dr Hollinrake will be back next month.

· DATE OF NEXT MEETING - to be confirmed
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